
 

 
Lr No. 068/MGNCRE/DHE/MoE/GOI/ODDP/23-01-2022 

 
To, 
All the Heads of Institutions/ Principals 
Higher Education Institutions  
 
 
 

Sub: MGNCRE-MoE-GoI- One-District One-Product workshop (ODOP) for  
Higher Education Institutions –Reg. 

 
 
Dear Principal ji 
 
Greetings from Mahatma Gandhi National Council of Rural Education (MGNCRE), Department of 
Higher Education under the Ministry of Education (MoE), Government of India. Congratulations 
on being selected as one of the best HEIs to conduct ODOP workshop in your district.  
 
Thanks for understanding the need and showing interest in need of entrepreneurship as a part 
of your academic programmes. We are planning to conduct online workshop regarding One 
District One Product- ODOP Scheme for your faculty and students which will help them to 
transact the programme. The workshop would enable students to get internships as well as 
apprenticeships and build their capabilities beyond just academics. 
  
We would appreciate your concern to arrange for a one-hour workshop on a convenient day 
and motivate active participation.  
  
Our program coordinators will be contact you for further clarifications.  
 
 

                Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr. W G Prasanna Kumar 

Chairman MGNCRE 

 

 

 

Note:  The participants will get a certificate from MGNCRE, MoE, Government of India  


